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ASSOCIATION WITH PROGRAMS 
  
 
 

No Office or Department of the Archdiocese shall sponsor a program (i.e., lecture, seminar, 
conference, etc.) or otherwise lend the name of the Archdiocese to any program without the 
permission of a Department Director who will keep the Archbishop informed.  Prior to the permission 
from a Department Director, that Office or Department shall be responsible for being familiar with the 
entirety of the program and shall investigate to ensure that speakers at the sponsored programs 
uphold the teachings of the Catholic Church. 
 
If any speaker at the program is a Catholic from outside the Archdiocese, (cleric, religious brother, 
religious sister, or lay person) an acceptable letter of good standing must be obtained from his/her 
diocesan official or religious superior/provincial.  The letter is to be obtained by the Office or 
Department associated with the program.  If the information in the letter of good standing is not 
acceptable, this fact should be brought to the attention of a Department Director.    

 


